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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

LINCOLNSHIRE STAY SAFE PARTNERSHIP – ‘WHAT’S IN THE BOX?’ 

 

We are delighted to inform you that on Tuesday 25th February, our Year 6 pupils will be taking part in 

an essential and engaging workshop called ‘What’s in the Box?’.  Delivered by the Lincolnshire Stay 

Safe Partnership, the workshop focuses on substance misuse awareness and aims to equip pupils with 

the knowledge and life skills necessary to make safe and informed choices.  

 

Workshop Details: 

 

• What is it? ‘What’s in the Box?’ is an interactive workshop designed to educate children about 

the risks and consequences of substance misuse in an age-appropriate and supportive way. 

 

• Who is delivering it? The session will be run by professionals from the Lincolnshire Stay Safe 

Partnership, who have extensive experience in safeguarding and education. 

 

• Why is it important? The workshop will help children understand the effects of substances, 

peer pressure, and making positive choices to stay safe. 

 

This is a fantastic opportunity for our pupils to develop their awareness in a safe and structured 

environment. If you have any questions or concerns about the content of the workshop, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

 

Thank you for your continued support in keeping our children safe and informed. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Year 6 Team 


